Southcoast Health now
offering online check-in and
walt times for Urgent Care
Centers 1n Wareham and
Fairhaven

Southcoast Health announced today that patients, who seek
services at its Urgent Care Centers in Wareham and Fairhaven,
can now wait in the comfort of their own home until it’s their
turn to be seen with its new online check-in system. Visitors
to www.southcoast.org/urgentcare can find the closest center,
its current wait time and click “Save My Spot” to get in line
electronically.

“More and more each day, patients are approaching their
healthcare needs from a consumer perspective. They want timely
and convenient access to care that fits their unique needs. At
Southcoast Health, we are rapidly evolving to meet those needs
— from walk-in urgent care 7 days a week and this online
check-in tool, our award-winning, informative and interactive
website, Southcoast.org, and online scheduling coming to
select primary care offices in early 2017,” said Keith A.
Hovan, President & CEO of Southcoast Health. “We will continue
to deliver the same high quality healthcare to this region,
but in a refreshingly unique approach to patient and consumer
experience.”

Patients will have the ability to choose the next available
appointment or a later time that may be more convenient for
them. They will also be able to indicate how many minutes
prior to their designated arrival time they want to be
notified and will receive their choice of a text message or
email letting them know when it’s time to come in. Upon
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arrival, patients will check in at the registration kiosk to
let the Urgent Care staff know they are there. If a patient
misses their scheduled arrival time they will receive a text
alert letting them know that they have been rescheduled for 15
minutes later. If the clinic 1is experiencing a delay, the
patient may also receive a text letting them know that their
expected arrival time is being pushed back a certain number of
minutes.

The system works for same day appointments only. There is also
a drop down of potential emergency conditions which may
suggest a redirect to call 911 or go to the nearest hospital’s
emergency department.



